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January 31, 1991
BYR 91-012

United States “uclear Negulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

References: (a) License Nuo. DPR-3 (Docket No. 50-29)

(b) USNIC Generiec Letter 89-19, "Request for Action Related to
Resolution of Unresolved Bafety lssue A-47 'Safety
Implications of Control Systems in LWR Nuclear Power Plants'
Pursuant to 1OCFR50.54 (f)," dated September 20, 1989

(¢) YAEC Letter to NRC, "Response to Generic Letter 89-19,
Safety Issue A-47, 'Safety Implication of Control Systems in
LWR Nuclear Power Plants','" dated March 19, 1990

(d) YAEC Letter to NRC, "Response to Commitment to Provide Scope
and Schedule for Confirmatory Analysis by January 31, 1991,"
dated July 2, 1990

Sub ject ! Yankee Nuclear Power Station (YNPS® Responee to GL 89-19, Steaw
Generator Overfill Protection

Dear Sir:

The NRC staff concluded in Reference (b) that all PWR plants should
provide automatic steam generator overfill protection to mitigate main
feedwater overfeed events during reactor power operation, Reference (b) also
indicated that if a plant did not plan to implement these recommendations,
appropriate justification should be provided.

Yankee provided a preliminary assessment in Reference (c) based upon the
design of the YNPS Feedwater System, steam generator overfill scenarios
(including human factors), impact on risk, and other unique factors. The
preliminary assessment indicated that additional hardware and procedural
modifications to furcher achieve steam generator overfill protection were not
warranted.

Yankee committed in Reference (d) to performance of additional analyses
by January 31, 1991 to confirm the conclusions of the preliminary assessment,

Yankee's additional investigations continue to indicate that on a
plant-gpecific basis the potential for safety risk reduction benefit of
additional steam generator overfill protection is less than the generic
assessment and that the generic cost-benefit assessment is inappropriate for
YNPS.
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